
South Elementary School 

Book Swap! 

 
 

   When:  Tuesday, June 11th  

   Where:  School cafeteria  

What:  Please bring in gently used chapter books that 

other 3rd, 4th and 5th graders will enjoy! There is a 10 

book limit and no picture books please!           

 
* Reading teachers will collect books from classrooms and give students tickets 

that they will use to get other books at the swap.  Happy Reading! 

Please bring in books: 

Tuesday, May 28th through Monday, June 10th 


